
 

 

Virtual Ward Forum 
Thursday, January 14, 2021  

7:00 to 9:00 pm 
 

Student Well-Being during COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Special Guest:  Shameen Sandhu, System Leader of Mental 
Health and Professional Support Services 
 
Trustee James Li would like to invite Don Valley North School 
Councils, Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community 
Members, Superintendents, and School Staff to join his Virtual Ward 
Forum.   
 
The video conference platform will be Zoom. Registration is required.  
 
If you are interested in participating, please complete the registration 
form at  https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEof-
qqqzsrHdK3bWQWuquLGinnkjosV5V8.  
 
You will be sent a meeting invite with a link and call in details for the 
session.  
 

We sincerely look forward to seeing and hearing from everyone! 

James Li
Trustee, Ward 13, Don Valley North

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: James.Li@tdsb.on.ca
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